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______________________________________________________
Registration REMINDER

If you have not registered your child for the 2021/2022 school year, please do so AS SOON AS POSSIBLE.
For more information on how to register your child click here: https://worthschools.org/registration/

Meal Pack REMINDER
7-Day Meal Pack pickups will continue on Tuesdays from 11:30 am - 1:00 pm at Worthwoods or Worth Junior High.

Meal packs include 7 breakfasts, 7 lunches, and a gallon of 2% milk.
Pre-order is required at the following link: https://forms.gle/YQ1Cp1yqdTFj32CAA

June 8, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians:

I am writing to express a heartfelt thanks for supporting Worth School District 127 during the historic
2020-2021 school year. You trusted the district to keep your child safe, and you were patient with the
school year starting remotely, followed by several revisions in learning plans. Thankfully, we were able to
finish the school year with most students in the buildings for learning while also providing families the
choice for remote learning.

I would also like to recognize the outstanding Worth School District 127 staff and Board of Education for
their commitment to providing an excellent education despite the challenges faced over the past
fourteen months. The Worth community indeed came together for the students, and I believe that the
district overcame by remaining stronger together.

In planning for the 2021-2022 school year, I hope to return to normal as much as possible. However, the
Illinois State Board of Education (ISBE) will be publishing guidelines after the Governor’s Phase 5
announcement on June 11, which schools will need to follow. When the ISBE guidelines are published, I
will review them with the administrative team and do my best to update you by the end of July.

Thank you again for your continued support. Congratulations to the 8th grade graduating class, and I
look forward to reuniting with students in August! I hope your summer is full of fun in the sun, good
books, and family memories!

Respectfully,

Dr. Mark T. Fleming
Superintendent
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